
Sunday 12th Speaker: Mark Jones 

10:30: DCF Virtual Church Service available on-line here: 

http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/news/virtual-church/  

6:30pm: Virtual Anchor Youth: arranged by Nathan 

Monday 9:00-10am: Virtual prayer: arranged by Graham 

Tuesday 9:00– 10am: Virtual SLT led Prayer via Zoom: arranged by Mark 

Wednesday 7-9pm: DNA Men’s group (Virtual meeting). 

Thursday 11:30-12:30: Virtual Prayer via Zoom : Arranged by Jane. 

8-10pm: DNA Women’s Group (Virtual Meeting). 

Friday  

Saturday  

Sunday 19th 10:30: DCF Virtual Church Service. Love part 4: James Middleton 

Sunday 12th April 2020 

The Big Picture Part 3: Mark Jones 

 

This Week: 12th - 19th April 

 

See our on-line calendar here: http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/dcf-calendar  
Find us on Facebook 

Speaker: Mark Jones 

Genesis 1:14-18 & Matthew 28:1-10  

For any notices, please contact Cecilia on: officedcf@gmail.com by Thursday morning. 

For urgent Senior Leadership, or ROC Dawlish, email Mark Jones at: markjones198@gmail.com 

Any other church-related enquires, email the Church Office at: officedcf@gmail.com  

Safeguarding, phone Jane Coombes on: 07399 572192  

Church Website: www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net 

Church Office : 01626 888469 
2 Black Swan Business Park, Black Swan Road, Dawlish EX7 0FQ 

 

Registered Charity No: 1178345  

http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/news/virtual-church/
http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/dcf-calendar


Notices 
 

 

 

 
Please join us on Sunday at 10:30am for our 

next Virtual Sunday Service. You will be able to 

find it by clicking the “Join Us” link on the home 

page, or via the “Virtual Church” section in the 

“Sundays” Menu. Look out for the service called “Moonlight”. It will appear on 

Sunday morning. 

Lent Building Fund: The Lent giving for the building fund up to today is £66305. 

There will be gift aid to claim of £6607.75. This is in addition to standing orders 

and regular giving to the building fund. For anyone wishing to give their normal 

Sunday Offering, details of the various ways are included at the end of the 

virtual Sunday Service. The trustees are encouraged by the amount so far 

collected. It is amazing how God is releasing the 

funds for the building. For those paying income tax 

or capital gains tax, please remember we are now 

in a new tax year so more gift aid tax can be 

reclaimed. Thank you for your support. 

If you have any words of encouragement, or prayer points, please email these 

to Jane. She may share some of these in our on-line services or notice sheet. If 

you would like to include a video message of a story of something that God has 

done, please email these to the DCF office.  

Virtual Men’s Pub Quiz!: Mark Jones will be hosting this via a Zoom meeting at 

7pm. You will need this link: https://us04web.zoom.us/j/895037168  

For the password, please either email the DCF office, or contact Mark. 

Virtual Prayer Meetings:  This Tuesday morning, we are going to try Zoom 

rather than Webex for the SLT led prayer meeting at 9am. Here’s the link: 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/156828048. For the password, please either email 

the DCF office, or contact Mark. 

The Thursday prayer meeting will also be via Zoom. Please send Jane Larkman 

your email address if you would like her to invite you. 

A Message from Ross and Andrea: 50 years –now plus a few days- WOW. 1970 

seems a long time ago- Memories are not too sharp although Andrea’s much, 

much sharper than Ross’s. We are so grateful for the loving message from you 

all sent so graciously through Clive & Anthea – Thank you all. And thank you for 

all the individual cards, texts and messages. We were so thrilled and blessed to 

receive your love. A song that is one of our many favourites is ‘Lord you’ve 

been good to me’ sung by Graham Kendrick. We can say Lord you’ve been so 

good to us, bless you all, Ross and Andrea. 
Churches Together in Britain and Ireland are encouraging 

Christians who want to celebrate the resurrection to go 

outside and sing Jesus Christ is Risen Today and Thine be 

the Glory at the top of their voices at 10am on Easter 

Sunday. We cannot sing the great Easter hymns inside 

our churches, but we can sing them on our doorsteps or 

in our gardens. Read more about this initiative here: 

https://ctbi.org.uk/sing-resurrection/ 

This Easter Sunday at 8pm, there will be a regional prayer event called South 

West Prays. It could be the biggest prayer meeting the south-west has ever 

seen! To join, click on this link at 8pm on Sunday. It should last about 40 

minutes: https://live.rediscoverchurch.com/ The online platform is kindly 

hosted by Rediscover Church in Exeter, but we have leaders involved from 

Cornwall, Devon, Somerset, Dorset and Bristol and the surrounding area. 

If anyone has a nice photo, message or kid’s masterpiece to share, please 

consider emailing the folks at Sefton Hall  HelloSeftonHall@gmail.com . No 

relatives etc for a month now, so we set this up to reach out (but in) to them. 

Emails/info received by Rosie Dawson and their activity co-ordinator.  

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/895037168
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/156828048
https://ctbi.org.uk/sing-resurrection/
https://live.rediscoverchurch.com/?fbclid=IwAR24k4wl4Hzy0tJTfh-LdNfwfSe5n9T21KL2mR31t7wwe86sGIbXYVqFp2A
mailto:HelloSeftonHall@gmail.com

